
 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: District/Club Secretaries 

From:  Brett Wilkie - CEO 

Date: Friday 13th March 2020 

Re: Coronavirus (COVID-19) Ref: 20005 

 

 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) is increasingly having an impact on the global community and is a rapidly evolving 
issue. 
 
Bowls Queensland is continually monitoring the status of COVID-19 and will act in accordance with the 
guidelines from the World Health Organisation (WHO), the Australian Federal Government and the 
Queensland Government. 
 
Government organisations, public health units and the World Health Organisation (WHO) continue to 
provide accurate, timely and detailed updates relevant to the whole community. 
 
At this stage, both the 2020 QLD State District Sides and State Championships will go ahead as planned. 
 
Bowls QLD will continue to monitor the situation closely and provide regular updates over the coming 
weeks. 
 
Keep up to date with developments via the following links:  

• QLD Health  

• QLD Health 2  

• Australian Government Department of Health 

• Smart Traveller DFAT 

• World Health Organisation (WHO) 
 

  

 
 
Brett Wilkie 
CEO 
 
 
 

https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-health-alert
https://www.health.qld.gov.au/clinical-practice/guidelines-procedures/diseases-infection/diseases/coronavirus
https://www.health.qld.gov.au/clinical-practice/guidelines-procedures/diseases-infection/diseases/coronavirus
http://disease-control.health.qld.gov.au/Condition/837/covid-19
https://www.health.gov.au/health-topics/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov
https://www.smartraveller.gov.au/
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019

